On February 18, 2007 the following information was requested by Dr. Debra Robinson regarding P2 Approve agreement with Motorola Security Systems.

Question:
Exactly what does this purchase?

Response:
We originally went to bid for an intrusion alarm system in 1981.  At that time Motorola was chosen by the Board over all the competitors because it was felt that Motorola had the depth to keep improving their equipment, and the stability that they would be around in future years to support their product.

A key factor for any technology that we decide to use in the District is that it be backwards compatible with existing technology.  The intrusion alarm system that we install and use today is the third generation of the system that we originally purchased in 1981, but it works seamlessly with the other two generations of intrusion alarm equipment that we installed in past years.  In other words, each time we improved and upgraded the intrusion alarm equipment and software due to advances in technology, we did not have to throw out and replace the intrusion alarm system that was already in place, because the new equipment and software were backwards compatible.

Question:
Is this an upgrade/modernization of security at all sites or selected

sites?

Response:
The Board agenda item before you will, over the next 3 years, provide for the installation of intrusion alarm equipment for new school construction and remodeling, and for the replacement of first and second generation intrusion alarm equipment that have been in use for 15 to 20 years.  It also covers costs for replacement parts for equipment off of warranty.

Question:
How much have we spent on servicing the security system for each of the last 2 years?

Response:
The District has spent approximately $9000 per each past fiscal year for a software maintenance contract.  All installation and maintenance of the intrusion alarm system is done by our Security Systems Shop.
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